Court Fields Schoo

Parent Weekly 'What's Happening' Bulletin



Message from Mrs Matthews

Friday 26th September 2025

It's been an exceptionally busy week or so, with our Open Evening last Wednesday, Open Morning Tours over the following 4 days and then our Year 7 Residential in the

It's been an exceptionally busy week or so, with our Open Evening last Wednesday, Open Morning Tours over the following 4 days and then our Year 7 Residential in to second half of this week. The feedback from our many visitors to our open events was simply fantastic, many Year 6 parents had already submitted their preference for Court Fields as their child's secondary placement. That is testament to the work that we all do together, building a school where kindness and high expectations help build a community in which our students achieve, belong and participate. That participation was demonstrated by our Year 7s this week: whether it be surfing, coasteering, kayaking, paddle boarding, climbing, on high ropes, on the Ultimate Wipeout course, supporting each other, dining together managing their first experience away from home, they showed superb teamwork, enthusiasm, and resilience, making memories that will last a lifetime. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Next week we have our Year 11 curriculum evening and we hope to see all our Year 11 parents there so that we can share our best to support their children in these vital

Thank you for your support as always. Mrs Matthews



Sparx Learning **English** Maths Science Weekly Sparx Reader Weekly Sparx Weekly Sparx quiz KS3 Weekly Sparx Weekly Sparx quiz Assigned by class teacher quiz KS4 Year 11 Week 1: writing task Week 2: Sparx quiz Years 8-11: Homework launch Year 7: Homework launch Wednesday 1st October ework will be set every Wednesday. have a week to complete it.

Sparx Homework

Sparx homework launched on Wednesday in English, Maths and Science for Years 8-11 and will launch for Year 7 on Wednesday 1st October.



We had a fabulous two nights away on our Year 7 Residential this week! See even more pictures on our social media pages...

Year 7 Residential





School Photo Reminder

A reminder for parents & carers of children in Year 7, 9 and 11. You have one week left to order their school photographs, if you'd like free delivery to school.

If you have lost the QR

code, please contact the school office.

Achieve | Belong | Participate











Investin are running a series of free webinars next week that could be of interest to our Year 10 & 11 students, or school leavers:

- Making it into medical school 30th September, 6pm
- Alternative pathways to university -1st October, 6pm
- Understanding UCAS 2nd October, 6pm

The sessions are perfect for students who want to learn more about the opportunities available after school.



DIARY DATES

2nd October

Some shots from this week's session with Exeter Chiefs, that some of our Year 9 boys have been





